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Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Can you believe it is nearly December?! We hope that you have all managed to have a look at our Christmas Countdown, and that you 
will join in with our activities. Raffle tickets are on sale now! We hope that after a very unusual year that we can make the run-up to the 
holidays as enjoyable as possible for the children. 

A big thank you also for all of your support with our catch-up clubs which have started this week. It has been really smooth thanks to all 
parents and carers coming on time, on the right day, to the right collection point – thank you! We are also very grateful to all of our 
wonderful staff who have offered to run clubs each week. 

We would like to thank all of the parents and carers that have attended our RSHE Consultation meetings via Zoom. As you will know, we 
are sending out all of the information prior to meetings via Studybugs, so do keep a look out for this or complete our survey. We will 
also be having loads of big outcomes in the following week so we would like to invite you all to attend via zoom, messages with further 
information will be sent out via Studybugs nearer to the dates. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Mansfield 

Our Official YouTube Channel  
The Tapscott Learning Trust are pleased to announce the launch of our YouTube channel. This was created to support parents with 

home learning, and includes videos on phonics, English, and Maths, as well as videos for Early Years… and much more!  

We are really excited for this launch, and can’t wait for parents to make use of this new tool.  

Find us at: www.youtube.com - Tapscott Learning Trust 

 

Little Princess Trust—Aleeza 1D 

We are extremely happy and proud to share our Aleeza’s donation certifi-
cate. As you may know Aleeza had donated her hair to the Little Princess 

Trust and raised funds to support the vital research into childhood cancer. 
We would like to thank everyone who contributed to Aleeza’s fundraising 

campaign!  

Most importantly we would like to thank and congratulate our little Aleeza 
for being incredibly brave and making the world a better place with her gen-

erosity and positivity.   

http://www.youtube.com


 

AM— Arman                                    PM— Neorah    

RDR— Lynne                                    RM— Berkin 

RF— Tawwab                                   RS— Emilie    

1K— Bethel                                1C— Luca    

1M— Precilia                                   1D— Marcus   

2L— Adam D                                    2B— Zoreez  

2R— Kasey                                       2M— Heliana      

3B— Faijan                                       3G— Aasiyah      

3H— Sirajuddin                               3L— Jackson  

4C—  Joshua                                    4N— Yago        

4B— Jayden                                     4A— Saqib 

5C— Fatima                                     5B— Jemima  

5W— Sishir                                      5L— Ismail   

6I— Elycia & Zaina                         6K— Wasee           

6U— Danyal                                    6B— Karim     

LST1— Aiden                                   LST2— Ridwan         

Pupil of the Week 

Last week’s fixtures This week’s fixtures 

 

For always being kind and helpful in and out of the school.  

Kindness Cup Winners 

Gua Gua 6K 

2L,4C,6U achieved 99% attendance 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Breakfast Club and 6 o’clock Club 

We would like to remind you that our breakfast and 6 o’clock clubs are 
running. Breakfast club is 7:45am-8:30am daily and costs 70p. There is 
no need to book in advance, however, if you wish to this can be done 
on School Money . For 6 o’clock club you need to complete a contract 
which can be collected from the main office. The charge is £9 per day 
and must be booked by MIDDAY the Friday before. All payments are 

made via School Money.  

Please contact the office if you require any further information.  

Family Support Available  

Family Support services are available at the school on Monday—
Thursday, between 9:00 AM -4:00 PM (term-time only.) 

Family support can help with a variety of issues that you and your chil-
dren may encounter. Support includes: Health and Wellbeing advice , 

Emotional Support ,Employment and Training ,Housing and Benefit ad-
vice , Community Participation, Child Development, Safety at home , 

Free Early education , Parenting programmes ,Domestic Violence sup-
port, etc. If you feel you will benefit from any of the services on offer 
you can contact the Family Support Worker on her Mobile number: 

07494749890 

Nursery Spaces Available 

Please note that if you have children born between 1st 
September 2016 and 31st August 2017, we have nursery 

spaces available starting now! To register your child, please 
contact our school office to request and application form. 

 


